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Dr. Klaus Bongart Assumes Directorship 

of WLU Graduate Studies and Research for Year 

Dr. Klaus Bongart, a Waterloo Lutheran University faculty member

since 1966, becomes the university's director of graduate studies

and research for the academic year beginning in September.

He replaces Dr. Norman Wagner who will take a one-year sabbatical

at the end of this academic year.

Dr. Wagner, who joined the faculty in 1962, was named director

of graduate studies and research a year ago and was the first person

to assume duties in both areas. He had been acting director of the

School of Religion and Culture and still gives courses in that field.

During his year away from campus Dr. Wagner will continue his

research in the field of analytical archaeology, concentrating upon

the use of computers, a relatively new development in the field. He

has received a $8,000 Canada Council grant to assist him and expects

to continue his research in England and the United States.

Dr. Bongart is assistant professor of German and has been involved

with research projects in Germany and has arranged student exchanges

between Waterloo Lutheran University and the University of Kiel.
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